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Presentation of Books to UNISSA by High Commissioner

High Commissioner, Mr. Ajaneesh Kumar met with Dr. Haji Norarfan bin Haji Zainal,
Rector  of  Universiti  Islam Sultan  Sharif  Ali  (UNISSA)  on  29  April  2019.  They  discussed
subjects  of  bilateral  interest  including ways to  take forward existing  cooperation  between
UNISSA and 5 Universities – Jamia Hamdard University,  Aligarh Muslim University,  Darul
Uloom Nadwatul Ulama, Khwaja Moinuddin Chisti Urdu, Arabic-Farsi University and NALSAR
Law University -   in India with which UNISSA signed MoU in February 2018 during the visit of
Dr. Haji Norarfan to India under the Academic Visitors Programme (AVP) sponsored by ICCR,
New Delhi.



The High Commissioner presented a set of 38 books on Indian history, culture, philosophy,
literature, politics and religion for the library of UNISSA.  The High Commissioner expressed
the hope that these books will enrich the library and be of use to the students and faculty of
UNISSA.
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